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Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Categories: Submission

Committee Secretary 
Community Support and Services Committee 
Parliament House 
George Street 
Brisbane QLD 4000 

Good evening -  

I am writing to request that you please DO NOT extend the Emergency Bill until October 31, 2022 

There are many reasons why I believe this, including -  

 The number of people in our QLD community who are being discriminated against. People who are
choosing not to be vaccinated are not against vaccines per se, they are often against how this has been
implemented. And as the vaccines are mandated in many areas - teaching, health, police etc, the
Government has taken away the right of human beings to make a choice and this is not fair and links in
to Human Rights.

 The anti-discrimination ACT in
QLD https://www.legislation.qld.gov.au/view/whole/html/inforce/current/act-1991-085 also states that
people are not to be discriminated against and it appears the Government and also employeers
are discriminating when it comes to vaccination status.

 People are dying from the vaccine. As identified on the TGA website
- https://www.tga.gov.au/periodic/covid-19-vaccine-weekly-safety-report-24-02-2022 - "Since the
beginning of the vaccine rollout to 20 February 2022, about 53.3 million doses of COVID-19 vaccines
have been given. The TGA has identified 11 reports where the cause of death was linked to vaccination
from 769 reports received and reviewed. The deaths linked to vaccination occurred after the first dose of
Vaxzevria (AstraZeneca) - 8 were thrombosis with thrombocytopenia syndrome (TTS) cases, 2 were
linked to Guillain-Barre syndrome (GBS) and one was a case of immune thrombocytopenia (ITP).”

 There are many more side effects from the vaccine (including myocarditis and pericarditis) and you can
read more here https://www.tga.gov.au/periodic/covid-19-vaccine-weekly-safety-report-24-02-
2022#section-1518

 There are many experienced, highly educated professionals who are being kept away from the profession 
that they invested many years training for. For example - doctors who took an oath to do no
harm and teachers who were taught at university not to discriminate against students, however not they
are being discriminated against - why? The mental health challenges the educators are experiencing are
quite significant and impacts the education system.

 What proof is there that there will be no long term effects of these vaccines?
 Those who want to be vaccinated can still choose to be vaccinated when the mandate is lifted as that is

their freedom of choice.
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So, please consider the above points and also those people who have had considerable impact on 
their holistic wellbeing due to the mandates - from people unable to see loved ones to people who are no longer 
working in the professions they love and invest years training for. People can make their own choices - please 
DO NOT extend the mandate.  
  
Thanks for your time,  
  
Kind regards, 
Jane Taylor 
 
Jane Taylor 
 

  
 

 
"What lies behind us and what lies before us are tiny matters compared to what lies within us". Ralph Waldo Emerson.  
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